
May 21, 2010 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This letter is to confirm the majority support of the Wasson High School Building Accountability 

and Advisory Committee (BAAC) for becoming a designated School of Innovation.   

 

As a longstanding member and 2009-2010 chair I am delighted to confirm the support of our 

committee in this process.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or 

concerns. My home phone is 719-471-3407 and my cell is 719-337-3176. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lisa Clagett 

Chair, Wasson High School Bldg Advisory Committee 

 


